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fill CyberSecurity positions in the workforce.  

He had a very positive meeting with Courtney Pledger of AETN on Monday to 

discuss the link with the Cyber Range.  

 T. Wright reported that he also had a very good meeting with Courtney Pledger of 

AETN to discuss partnering with the Film program and the Oxford American to 

work cooperatively on creative projects with the College of Fine Arts and 

Communication. They are also interested in exploring grant opportunities. 

There will be a choral concert for the President’s Investiture ceremony tomorrow. 

Jack Hanna will be at 



 

 

 The next Council of Deans meeting will be Wednesday, November 1, at 9:00 a.m.  

 Two representatives from the SGA Academic Affairs Committee will attend next 

week’s meeting. 

 Courtney Bryant, Director of Admissions, will also attend next week’s meeting. 

 Vaughn Scribner, Assistant Professor in the History Department, was recently 

interviewed by Sky News on mythical creatures and their current popularity. 

Channel 7 News also interviewed him on the same topic. 

 Please submit any notable ideas for consideration and inclusion in an upcoming 

Bear C.L.A.W.S. report to Christina Madsen, copying Michael Hargis.  

 Be keeping a list of your college’s accomplishments throughout the year for 

submission in the spring. 

 

 

The meeting adjourned at 10:40 a.m. 


